
Board Briefs – April 24, 2025 

• Received staff departmental reports 
• Received reports from directors and staff on meetings that were recently attended 
• Received an update from Leslie Kaufman, Executive Vice-President of the Iowa Association of Electric 
Cooperatives 
• Approved the recommendations of the Operation Round Up Committee  
• Established asking prices for the Corning & Stanton properties to be sold 
• Approved various certifications and assurances for the new RUS loan application 
• Reviewed upcoming meeting dates and registrations 
 
The next regular board meeting is scheduled for Thursday, May 29, 2025, at the cooperative office in 
Mount Ayr. 


